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No: CHQ/AIGETOA/282




            Dated: 2nd June 2010

To, 


The CMD
Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, 

B.S.N.L, New Delhi.

Subject: Regarding follow-up meeting of agenda discussed on 25th Feb 2010.
Dear Sir,



I am highly grateful to your kind for taking positive approach to resolve the issues related to young executives. Resolving 2005 batch Pay anomaly and withdrawing of order for not forwarding job application of JAOs are some of the examples. This approach of management under your great leadership is definitely inducing high motivation among the young professional executives in BSNL.

There are still some pending issues of the agenda points discussed on 25th Feb 2010 and your kind had assured us to take positive approach in resolving them but couple of month has already passed and we are not much updated regarding the developments.
So, I request your kind to spare some of your valuable time as I am seeking appointment for follow up meeting to remain updated regarding the pending issues. This meeting will definitely accelerate the process of resolution of the issues and in turn motivate the executives for well being of our beloved company.      
Regards,

  (R P Shahu) 

Copy to:

1. The Director (HR) BSNL. 

2. The GM (SR)  BSNL CO New Delhi.
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